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Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Monday the 9th of December and Tuesday the 10th of December the “ANSOM IMP 

Concert Extravaganza’s” will be held in The Marcus Rosin Performing Arts Hall (Gillies St). 

The “Concert Extravaganza” is a celebration of what your child has learnt this year and a 

celebration for you as Parents/Carers, to see your child perform. 

Monday the 9th of December 

Grades 3 and 4, 3.30pm 

Grades 5 and 6, 5.30pm 

Tuesday the 10th of December 

Grades 1 and 2, 3.30pm 

Foundation 5pm 

PLEASE ARRIVE 10 MINUTES BEFORE THE APPLICABLE CONCERT TIME ABOVE AND WAIT TILL 

THE DOOR IS OPENED. 

Students/performers can wear their school uniform or dress to impress. 

Concerts generally run for one hour with a school band performing to finish the session, 

parents, carers and siblings are welcome to attend. 

It is expected that all in attendance remain seated during the whole concert and are NOT 

to leave early, thanking you in advance. 

Any students in aftercare will need to be collected by their parents/carers. 

If you have any questions please contact me at this email address 

andrewnunns@hotmail.com 

Regards, 

Andrew Nunns, Gary Young and Lisette Payet. 
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